The College at Springfield

Bulletin

Published monthly, except July, August, September and January by the International Young Men's Christian Association College, Springfield, Massachusetts.

Entered as Second Class Matter at Springfield, Mass., under the Act of Aug. 24, 1912.

Vol. III

MARCH, 1931

Number 12

Summer Schools at Springfield, 1931

June 29 to August 1

PHYSICAL EDUCATION—CHARACTER EDUCATION GENERAL EDUCATION—ATHLETIC COACHING

DEAN GEORGE B. AFFLECK



DEAN GEORGE B. AFFLECK

The Springfield College Summer Schools and the Boston University Summer School of Education will be held on the College campus during the coming summer. Academic credit mutually interchanged is given by these schools and students in one school are privileged to choose courses in the other schools if they wish. These schools are intended for directors of physical education, secretaries in the Young Men's Christian Associations, public school teachers, ministers, religious work directors, boys work directors, boy scout executives, students who are interested in character education and all students who are interested in doing advanced work for further preparation in their chosen callings. George B. Affleck will continue to serve as Dean of the Springfield College Summer Schools and Edward J. Eaton as Dean of the Boston University School of Education.

SCHOOL OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

For years the College has tried to secure the services of Mr. Carl L. Schrader, whose record and experiences

qualify him eminently for conducting a class in organization and administration of health and physical education in public schools. Mr. Schrader was identified for years with the Sargent



SUMMER SCHOOL 1930